
 ATTENTION NSW PROFESSIONAL FISHERMEN 
NOTIFICATION 

May 29 – June 8th 2018
 

Dr Kate Brooks, Alex Thomas and/or Woody (OceanWatch) will be visiting your
area - Newcastle, Sydney, the Clarence River – McLean, Iluka, and Yamba, and

Co�s Harbour - between May 29th and June 8th.

They are seeking your valuable knowledge as a NSW �sherman
to explore alternatives (other than regulation) to help support

Australian Fishermen stay safe at work.

The survey is looking at what things are impacting your safety on the job, 
including culture, industry management, 

training and equipment knowledge.

This project is NOT about creating more red tape

Please keep an eye out for Kate, Alex and/or Woody at the wharf, beach or at 
your Co-op and take 20 minutes of your time to complete the

survey.

Con�dentiality is guaranteed.

If you're not available on the day, and you haven’t done it already, the survey
will also be available at your co-op.

Or you can complete the survey on your mobile phone.
Just click on the link on the PFA website under “The Latest”.

www.nswpfa.com.au

Fishermen who fully complete the survey will go into a fortnightly draw to
win a PFD (life jacket), courtesy of FRDC.

This important work is funded by the Fisheries Research and Development Corporation.


